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camden automatics

ABN: 47 135 B97 G644 ‘ PTY LTD

Manugl and Automatic Specialint

To: The Chairman
Joint parliamentary Committee Reviewing the NSW Workers Compensation Scheme

Fax: 02 92302981

- Dear Sir,

Larm writing in support lo the submission made to your committee by the Molor Traders
Association of NSW

That submission argues that Industry Workers Compensation funds will significantly reduce the
deficient system now operating. Mainly through better management and by it having the resources
to ensure that each workplace is safe and thus reducing the number of accidenls. MTA has
already proven that it has the ability to do this and its improved management and workplace safely
would reduce the deficit without diluting the rights of individual workers. :

Yours Sintenelv.

Stevemisunard
Director



